
 

 
 

Date: September 10, 2025 
 

To 
Department of Corporate services, 
BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, P.J Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Sub: General Announcement 
  
We are pleased to inform that the Company has entered into a Interline Traffic Agreement with Flydubai 
(Dubai Aviation Corporation), UAE based corporation for a worldwide network covering various 
destinations around the Globe. This gives Afcom a worldwide reach through Flydubai’s network from 
UAE. 
 
The relevant excerpts of the said agreement are annexed hereto and marked as Annexure–A. 
 
Kindly take the same on records. 
 
For AFCOM HOLDINGS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 

Name  : Ajith Kumar 
Designation : Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
  



 

 
 

Annexure-A 
First page: 
 

 
 
Last page: 
 

 


		2025-09-10T18:21:17+0530
	MARAN AJITH KUMAR




